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WORSHIP  
This week, we continue with our theme of GENEROSITY, thinking about ‘how’ we give 
having an impact. 
 
If the children have any prayers linked to this theme that they would like to share, they 
would be very welcome to do so. 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’re all now settling into our daily routines within the classroom, which is lovely to see. I am sure you are all now aware 

that school will be closed Monday, 19th September to allow everyone to pay their respects and watch the state funeral of 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  

Accessing car park at pick up and drop off 

A reminder that there is an expectation that you do NOT turn left into the school car park at drop off and pick up times as it 

is causing issues on the road. Please find a way to turn around safely and join the queue to enter the car park by turning 

right, otherwise the road becomes completely blocked. There is always the option for parents of older children, for 

example, to park in the layby opposite the school and walk children across the road to reduce the number of cars using the 

car park at these times.   

Harvest Festivals 

Next week, we will be celebrating our Harvest Festivals at Holy Immanuel Church in Fauls – Robin and Skylark classes on 

Thursday; Kingfisher and Owl on Friday. After lunch, children will be transported to the village hall to enjoy a drink and 

snack before attending the church service at 2:15, where parents and families are welcome to join us.  After the service, if 

parents have attended, they will be able to take their children home from church. Those remaining will return to school in 

time for the end of the school day.  If you are able to, we would be grateful to receive your donations of food items such as 

tinned food, juice and drinks, dried pasta or rice, cooking sauces, tea and coffee, cereal etc.  If they could be brought into 

classes from Tuesday next week, we will assemble a display in the hall and take a selection to our church services at the 

end of the week. The donations will then be taken to the Whitchurch food bank to support our local community. 

Website update 

You may have already seen we have added some useful information to our website relating to what                           

child(ren) will be learning this term and also some resources so support you with home learning. Please                                                  

visit our website in the ‘Parents and Pupils’ section. 

Enjoy your weekend.  We’ll see you back in school on Tuesday. 

 

 

  

 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

 

 
 

Friday 16th September 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Thomas, Nathan, Niall, Oliver and 
Mary who celebrated their 
birthdays this week! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbirds: Millie 
Robin Class: George, Grace and Rocco 
Skylark Class: Amira, Charlie and Elliot 
Kingfisher Class: Tilly, Oliver, Lauren and Lily 
Owl Class: Seth, Poppy, Jessie and Harley 
 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 

• Harvest Festivals - 22nd and 23rd 
September 

• Macmillan Coffee Afternoon – 
Friday, 30th September 

• PD Day – 14th October 

• Film Night – 5th October 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

